
February 10, 1969 

Mr. Zvi Kélitz 

400 Madison Avenue 
New York, New York 

Dear Zvi: 

Mrs. Lamm and I want to thank you for the tickets you gave 
us to see "Tango" on Saturday night. 

We found the show just what you said it would be and even 
more. In an age when most of the stuff shown on Broadway 
is so puerile, it was a pleasure to see something that 
really had a message, and one that was of extreme import- 
ance for our generation. I did not read it as primazi ly 
a "generation gap" situation, as much as a telling com- 
mentary on the inevitable consequences of permissiveness. 

Whatever our interpretations, we agree with you that it 
was splendidly done. Our only regret was that this did 
not appear on Broadway where it should have had a long 
and very successful run. 

I hope that by now Hillel Gross has been in contact with 
youe He has been trying to do so for the longest time. 

Warmest regards to Mrs. Kélitz. 

Cordially yours, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

NL/eg


